
    Panel 64 – District 3 AFG 
 
 
We held our first Business Meeting for this panel on Saturday, 1/13/24.  It was a 
great meeting with 29 present (mostly face to face); with 15 voting and 14 not.  
Elections were held in November, 2023 and also at the 1/13/24 meeting.  We 
have all of our Officer Positions filled; but still have our DISL position and some 
chair positions open.  We are actively working to fill these positions. 
 
We currently have 28 active groups in this district, some face to face only, some 
hybrid and some zoom only.  Our Business Meeting is also hybrid.  For those 
without Group Representatives; we are actively working to get them filled. 
 
In our January Business meeting; we reviewed the Red Light/Green Light 
guidelines and the AWSC guidelines; with emphasis that the Group’s provide 
RL/GL questions to the DR; and, of those provided; one will be provided to AWSC. 
The DR plans to review KBDM information at the next Business Meeting. 
 
The AA Convention with Al-Anon Participation will be in Jacksonville, Florida this 
year (8/1/24 – 8/4/24).  District 3 will at least be participating with planning and 
hospitality. 
 
As we are a new panel, with new GR’s; we are really emphasizing Concept 4, 
“Participation is the key to harmony”.   
 
DR:  Janie S. 
DISL: Open 
 
 
 
 


